
May 24, 2020

The 5th Avenue Capital
780 5th Ave S Suite 200, 
Naples, FL 34102 
 
Attention: 
Reagan Rodriguez 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
LETTER OF GRATITUDE TO 5TH AVENUE CAPITAL AND FOUNDATION MEMBERS 
 
This is to convey to your good self, the management of 5TH AVENUE CAPITAL and the esteemed members of your Foundation, the 
profound appreciation of the management of SA&B GLOBAL RESOURCES NAMIBIA PTY LIMITED for the approval of the sum of $400 
Million (Four Million US Dollars) for the Namibian Hospitality and Humanitarian Projects. 
 
There comes a time in the life of a person, a group, an organization, a society, even a country, when an awesome catalyst would bring 
about a great change, a wonderful progress. This catalyst could manifest as an event in itself or as an inspired person who himself is 
a source of inspiration to others. 
 
We have watched, since the initial contact with you, dear Mr. Rodriguez, how you have taken keen interest in the Namibian projects 
and worked assiduously to secure an initial approval of $400 million for the projects. In addition to this, you have also taken helpful 
lead in efforts to secure the 1% equity contribution as required by the conditions of the funding approval.  
 
The way and manner in which you have thrown yourself into this wonderful dreams of Namibians in particular and Africans in general 
has been engaging, inspiring and very illuminating. You were able to bring your friends along to believe in these projects. To us, at 
SA&B, you represent HOPE and FULFILMENT at the same time. You are a divine gift. 
 
It is very important for us to let you know that we are very grateful to God for making our paths to cross so that the dreams of 
millions of others could and would be fulfilled. We are very appreciative of your person and all that you stand for. 
 
Your sincerity of purpose, honesty, dedication, commitment and dependability are great values that we recognize and appreciate. 
Your hard work and readiness to lift others is legendary to us. This story of yours is yet to be told, at least appropriately, and it would 
be told, soon. 



It is our great desire and hope that this is just the beginning of great business relationship, blossoming friendship and brotherliness.
 
Once again, we thank you very much. We appreciate all you have done and would still do in this partnership. You are a fantastic 
person. 
 
Be assured of our best regards as always. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mr. Olabode Opeseitan.                    Mr. Remi Oyeyemi 
Chairman                                              Vice Chairman          


